SGP: Problem of accounting software virus infection of Sai Gon Port Joint Stock Company    
On 24 Jan 2018, Sai Gon Port Joint Stock Company announced the problem of accounting software virus infection of Sai Gon Port Joint Stock Company as follows:
As regulated, Sai Gon Port Joint Stock Company had to make information disclosure for financial statement Q.IV/ 2017 on deadline of 30 Jan 2018 (based on Document No. 1402/ UBCK – GSDC dated 17 Mar 2017 of the State Securities Commission)
However, in the morning of 24 Jan 2018, the accounting software system (FL-FS system) of Sai Gon Port coped with virus infection and was coded all data, which led to unable to read the data. As a result, making financial statement Q.IV/ 2017 of the Company was affected. Sai Gon Port Joint Stock Company will try to disclose financial statement Q.IV/ 2017 soon
